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Dear Friends,

As Cassie and | enter into this Christmas season, we do so with thankful hearts. The Lord has blessed this year in so many
ways for which we are grateful. We are certainly thankful for your friendship and fellowship in the Gospel. Should the
Lord stay His coming, we look forward to yet another year to labor with you to reach the world with the good news of
the Lord Jesus Christ. From the bottom of our hearts we thank you for your prayers and your financial support.

We are grateful for traveling mercies. Since returning from the UK and Europe this summer, our endeavors to “fan the
flame of world evangelism” have taken us as far north as Maine and as far south as Florida. What a blessing it has been to
witness churches determine to do more than they have ever done before to get the Gospel to the people of the

world. The hour is late, and the need has never been greater to do so.

Our Executive Board has been very busy as well. Not only has our board approved seven new missionary families this
year, but they have also approved our first intern that will be spending two months in Africa next spring. Maybe you are
reading this letter, and you feel that God may be calling you to the mission field. Why not consider an internship? |
know of no greater way to gain a deeper understanding of the spiritual need of a certain area of the world than by actu-
ally spending time there with missionaries that have given their lives to reach those people with the Gospel. For more
information concerning our internship program log on to our website at mwbm.org.

Special thanks this quarter goes out to Pastor Justin Gazaway and the wonderful people of the Catoosa Baptist Tabernac-
le of Ringgold, Georgia, for the fantastic job they did hosting our national conference in October of this year. What a spe-
cial time it was with twenty eight different MWBM families and the CBT church family. Thank you dear friends. Only eter-
nity will reveal the true worth of your efforts to be a blessing.

Looking ahead, we are already excited about our next Reach the World Youth Conference coming up Saturday, April 27
here at our international headquarters in Hoschton, Georgia. Pastor, please consider bringing your youth group to be a
part of this special day with several MWBM families. Please join us in prayer that God will work through this conference
to raise up another generation of labourers. Truly the harvest is plenteous, but the labourers are few. For more infor-
mation log on to mwbm.org.

In closing, Cassie and | ask that you pray with us for a lady we witnessed to while in a missions conference in Maine. Her
name is Shelly. Shelly’s greatest need is the greatest need of the world today, a Saviour. Therefore, since the need has
never been greater, we continue by faith.

For the sake of souls,

S

Scott and Cassie Caudill
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